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OFFICE OF PRIESTLY &
RELIGIOUS VOCATIONS

MEMORANDUM
To: All Priests

From:  Fr. Mémo Herndndez U\ls
Director of Vocations

Date: December 11, 2020
Subject: Discernment Retreat at St. Patrick’s Seminary January 15-17, 2021

The Office of Vocations is glad to announce the upcoming annual retreat for young men age 21 or over who
are seriously discerning their vocation to the priesthood. If you know a young man who is discerning his
vocation and would like to attend this retreat, please submit your recommendation for him and provide his
contact information to the our office by email at msmith@scd.org.

In addition, we would appreciate it if you could include the following ad in your bulletin during the months of
December and January:

Discernment Retreat/St. Patrick’s Seminary January 15-17, 2021

Are you being called to discern your vocation to the priesthood? The Office of Vocations invites you
to contact us if you have thought of the priesthood as your possible vocation.

Who can attend this retreat? Young men age 21 or over who are strongly considering the priesthood
with a recommendation from their pastor.

How can I register? You can contact the Office of Vocations for more information at (916) 733-0258
or send an email to msmith@scd.org.

Please call me, if you have any questions.



IS GOD CALLIN G YOU7

ST. PATRICK'S SEMINARY DISCERNMENT RETREAT
JANUARY 15-17, 2021
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Conferences by Most Rev. Thomas A. Daly, Blshop of Spokane
Must be a single man — 21 years or older
All meals and lodging provided ® COVID-19 Safety Protocols may be required

Attendance does not imply further obligation

ST. PATRICK'S

SEMINARY & UNIVERSITY

To register, contact: FR. GUILLERMO HERNANDEZ
msmith@scd.org £

(91 6) 733-0258 320 Middlefield Road, Menlo Park, California
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